
Mr. Marquardt, a DIN executive board member, visits JSA Tokyo headquarters  
On October 4, 2018, Mr, Rüdiger Marquardt, a member of the executive board of the 
German Institute for Standardization (DIN), visited the JSA headquarters in Tokyo, Japan 
to attend a high level meeting with the JSA president, Toshio Ibi, on corporation between 
JSA and DIN in international standardization efforts.  
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Seminar on the national strategies of Germany and Japan for standardization  
Later that day, JSA hosted a seminar, sponsored by the Japanese-German Business 
Association (DJW). Following a presentation by Mr, Naotake Fujishiro, Director of the 
International Standardization Division at the Ministry of Economy, Trade and Industry 
(METI), Mr. Marquardt gave his presentation on DIN’s roles in standardization in the 
international, European and national contexts.  
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